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To whom it may concern,

I am a resident of Humboldt County and an ecological restorationist for
the past two decades.

I have personally witnessed the decline of the Klamath River, the health
of its waters and its salmon runs. | want to give my full support for

the removal of the dams in order to attempt to reverse the decline of
salmon runs and to restore natural flow regimes and water
quality/quantity to the Klamath river ecosystem. | understand that there
may be short term impacts to water quality after removing the dams.

I also feel that strong returns of salmon will be in the best interest

of local Indian tribes who depend on the runs for subsistence and
cultural needs.

Please continue to work towards making the Klamath Dam removal a reality.
Sincerely,

Kyle Keegan

3596 Thomas Road, Miranda, CA, 95553

(707) 943-1504
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